
City of Sammamish 
Solicitation for Professional Services 

 
The City of Sammamish Department of Public Works is soliciting interest from 
firms with expertise in stormwater basin planning for the following project: 
 

Pine Lake Creek Basin Plan 
 
Detailed information can be found in the Request for Proposal (“RFP”) package 
available through the City of Sammamish’s website at 
https://www.sammamish.us/government/departments/public-works/solicitations/.  
 
If you are unable to obtain the RFP package from the web page listed above, please 
contact Toby Coenen by e-mail at tcoenen@sammamish.us. Proposals will be 
accepted until 4:30 P.M. local time on September 22, 2022.  
 
The CITY reserves the right to amend terms of this RFP, to circulate various 
addenda, or to withdraw the RFP at any time, regardless of how much time and 
effort consultants have spent on their responses. 
 
Dates of publication for this RFP are: 

Seattle Times September 1 and September 8, 2022 
Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce September 1 and September 8, 2022 
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